
QUESTIONS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE  
TO NOTICE OF PROVIDERS OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

For Assistance with Energy and Energy-Related Matters 
for DHHL Lands Statewide / PS-18-LMD-001 

 
The following are questions received as of January 22, 2018 regarding this solicitation 
with answers: 

 
1. What is the estimated contract value and duration? 

The contract value will be determined once contract negotiations have been 
completed with the best qualified provider selected.  The intent is to have the 
duration of the contract cover two years with at least one additional one-year 
option to extend based on performance. 
 

2. If this is to be of annual duration, will there be extension(s) of the contract 
based on performance? 
See response in #1 above. 
 

3. Are there going to be small business incentives for Hawaiian-owned 
businesses or others? 
No. 
 

4. Will you accept an SF 330 in lieu of the DPW Form 120? 
No, for this solicitation we are requesting use of the DPW Form 120 only. 
 

5. Will the awardee(s) be excluded from performing other consulting service 
work for DHHL?   
No.  

 
 


